
 

 

 

 

Tel.: +1 514-954-8219 ext. 6048       19 February 2016 

Ref.:  AN 4/9.1-16/22 

 
Subject:  Rescheduling of the ICAO/ACI Wildlife  
Strike Hazard Reduction Symposium, 
Montréal, Canada, 16 to 18 May 2017 
 
Action required: a) to note the new dates; 
b) plan for attendance; and 
c) disseminate this letter as requested in paragraph 3 
 

Sir/Madam, 

1.   With reference to State Letter AN 4/9.1-15/79, I wish to advise that the Joint 
International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO)/Airports Council International (ACI) Wildlife Strike 
Hazard Reduction Symposium (WSHRS), originally scheduled for 10 to 12 May 2016, is postponed. 
 
2.  The new dates for the symposium are 16 to 18 May 2017. The event will be convened in 
the ICAO Headquarters, Montréal, Canada. Information pertaining to the symposium is available at 
http://www.icao.int/meetings/wildlife. Any queries regarding the symposium may be forwarded to 
wildlife@icao.int.  
 
3.  You are kindly requested to note the change of dates and disseminate this information to 
any organization in your State that may be interested in participating, including, but not limited to, 
regulators, airport operators, aircraft operators, air navigation service providers, aircraft manufacturers 
and national bird strike committees. 
    

Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
         
    
 
 
 
          Fang Liu 
          Secretary General  
 
 
 

999 Robert-Bourassa Boulevard

Montréal, Quebec

Canada  H3C 5H7

Tel.: +1 514 954-8219-

Fax: +1 514 954-6077-

Email: icaohq@icao.int

www.icao.int

International

Civil Aviation

Organization

Organisation

de l’aviation civile

internationale

Organización

de Aviación Civil

Internacional

Международная

организация

гражданской

авиации

http://www.icao.int/meetings/wildlife
mailto:wildlife@icao.int

		2016-02-19T12:50:22-0500
	ICAO Documentation Control Unit




